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On December 22,2000, MClWorldcom Communications Inc. and Verizon Services 
Group filed a negotiated agreement to amend their Florida interconnection agreements on 
behalf of their ALEC and ILEC affiliates. Subsequently, by letter dated January 10, 2001, 
Verizon Services Group advised the Commission that the December 22,2000, document 
had been filed in error. The aforementioned December 22, 2000, filing was in fact an 
internal policy letter describing methodology for future negotiations procedures. 
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